
  
 

Tara Cheyne MLA  
Manager of Government Business 
Attorney-General 
Minister for Human Rights 
Minister for City and Government Services 
Minister for the Night-Time Economy 

Member for Ginninderra 

 
 

ACT Legislative Assembly London Circuit, GPO Box 1020, Canberra ACT 2601 

        +61 2 6205 0100      cheyne@act.gov.au 

 @In_The_Taratory  taraforginninderra  in_the_taratory 

 

   
 

RESPONSE TO QUESTION ON NOTICE  
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Ms Tara Cheyne MLA – The answer to the Member’s questions are as follows: 
 
1. No. Information relating to the location of red-light cameras in the ACT can be found on the ACT 

Government Open Data Portal. 
2. The ACT Government has no immediate plans to expand fixed speed or redlight camera locations. A 

mobile speed camera van often operates in the vicinity of this location to monitor and enforce travel 
speeds. 

 

 

MR EMERSON: To ask the Minister for City and Government Services —  

1. Are there any red light cameras on the intersection of (a) Hindmarsh Drive and Jerrabomberra Ave and (b) 
Hindmarsh Drive and Mugga Lane. 

2. If there are no red light cameras at those intersections referred to in part (1), is the Government 
considering installing cameras at those locations.      

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard. 
 
 
 
Tara Cheyne MLA 
Minister for City and Government Services                                                                Date: 
This response required 55 mins to complete, at an approximate cost of $115.51 


